
    Home       Learning 
28th September 2018 

Phonics, Literacy & Numeracy Reminders and Next Week’s Learning 

Home Learning Sheets will be provided weekly 

to share the learning which has taken place 

during that week at school and which looks 

ahead to the following week. 

 

A questionnaire about your child’s start to school 

life will be going live soon via the website and the 

school App.  Please take a few minutes to fill it in 

to give us your feedback and help us improve. 

 

In Phonics we have played a range of games to 

help identify the initial letter sounds (phonemes) 

in words and we have begun word building.  See 

if your child can clap the syllables in their name 

or some of their toys at home. 

 

In Literacy we read the story ‘So much’ by Trish 

Cooke.  We then matched or wrote labels to 

accompany our family members.  See if you can 

label simple items around the house or in books 

this weekend. 

 

In Maths this week the children have been 

singing counting songs and working on their 

number recognition to 10.  See if your child can 

recognise and order the numbers 0-10.   

 

The Reception Team have begun uploading learning 

observations to Tapestry.  Remember to add your 

own learning observations too.  Your child’s class 

teacher will comment on any uploads you make. 

 

If you have any completed letters/forms please 

hand them directly to a member of staff as 

book bags are not checked daily. 

Next week we will base our learning on ‘Keeping 

Healthy.’  If there are any parents who have a 

job which helps keep people healthy, e.g. 

doctors, nurses, dentists etc, we’d love to hear 

about what you do.  See your class teacher if 

you are free to talk to the children about your 

job. 

 

The children will continue their P.E sessions on 

Tuesday next week.  We will only be changing our 

footwear.  We will let you know when the first full 

change is planned.  Our P.E sessions will only be 

completed inside until the Summer term. 

 

Please remember to label all of your child’s 

clothes and school items.  We are already 

finding that some of the children’s belongings are 

going missing. 

 

Each child has been allocated a Key Person – this 

information has been displayed using the children’s 

portraits in the classroom corridor.  Make sure you 

have identified your child’s key person to help build 

this special relationship. 

 

Stars of the week will be announced every Friday 

and displayed within the Reception Area and on 

Twitter.  Follow us at @moorlands_EYFS. 

 

Over the weekend we would love you to take your 

child on an Autumn walk.  Record anything you find 

on Tapestry and/or create a picture using the 

things you found and we’ll display your artwork in 

Reception. Thank you for your support! 

 

Well done to all the children for completing their 

first P.E lesson this week! 


